
 

Revised Guide for Board Members of Charitable Organizations 

On December 22, 2022, the office of Massachusetts Attorney General Maura Healey 
released a revised Guide for Board Members of Charitable Organizations (the “Guide”). Last 
updated in 2015, the Guide contains valuable guidance for board members regarding their rights 
and responsibilities, and lays out the expectations of the Attorney General’s Office regarding 
best practices, leadership composition and diversity, financial accountability, and conflicts of 
interest. The Guide is a helpful resource which all Massachusetts charitable organizations should 
consider providing to board members to assist them with their responsibilities. 

A link to the Guide may be found on the Attorney General’s website at: 
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/guidance-for-charities-and-charitable-boards  

If you have any questions about topics covered in the Guide, or the rights and 
responsibilities of board members of charitable organizations more generally, please contact 
Attorneys Elka Sachs, esachs@kb-law.com, or Eric Reustle, ereustle@kb-law.com.   

 
 

 


